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A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 06/15/2015 5:26 PM

Response #: 97

Submitter ID: 3209

IP address: 170.48.19.254

Time to complete: 3 min. , 20 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Meridian Park

2. (○) Email

3. Karen Easterly-Behrens

4. 18332 Meridian Ave N

5. 206-250-1140

6. kaeb55@aol.com

7. Karen Easterly-Behrens Shoreline

Most of us, even though we are not “urban planners” know that traffic impacts neighborhoods. If
 our children, our elderly, our infirmed and our healthy citizens cannot cross a neighborhood road
 without risk to life and limb due to increased traffic, we as a community suffer. We lose Social
 Capital…..and that is difficult to regain!

Traffic is not just an engineering issue. If you listen or attend any of our city council meetings, you
 will hear the discussion of traffic management as a dry matter of fact, car counting happenstance
 that small changes like altering timing of lights, turn lanes and those ugly misplaced “traffic
 calming devices” offered as solutions to problems. 

Much BIGGER problems lay ahead! What is happening in one area of Shoreline affects all of
 Shoreline.

I support the continued involvement of our citizens in holding the city leadership and decision
 makers accountable to exercise thoughtful and thorough assessments before considering
 proposals that affect us all!

Let the sunshine in…..make thoughtful, informed transparent decision…..Thank you SRB and my
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 fellow citizens who have stayed involved and informed….it takes a lot of commitment to do what
 you do and we all benefit!

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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